




 

 

Inspections are also assessed at the beginning of each week by the inspections team leader 
who can request more resource if there is a concern there may be too many inspections for 
the coming week. Usually, qualified processing officers will be used, however if there is 
significant demand, we also have arrangements in place to use a contractor.  

Minutes for monthly Operational Management Review Team (OMRT) meetings typically show 
a comment such as “inspection times carried out within 24hrs”, no figures are recorded.  

It has not been necessary to create a data report for wait times as we are confident in what 
we are reporting. This is corroborated by the two yearly IANZ audit of our processes. 

I hope this has answered your question. Otherwise, you are welcome to contact our Building 
Team Manager Steve Cody: steve.cody@kapiticoast.govt.nz   
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